
FOOTPRINT 

 

Welcome to Footprint, the first newsletter promoting 

sustainable living at Hill House School and beyond.   
 

ONE PLANET LIVING 
One Planet Living is a framework created by a company called 

Bioregional and developed together with WWF.   

 

Find out more at: www.bioregional.com/oneplanetliving 

 

It comprises 10 principles that can be used by anyone to imagine, 

plan, do, and communicate about sustainability.  Back in September, 

we launched the Hill House School One Planet Living action plan.    

 

The key to its success is to make it easy to do the right thing and 

then to make small changes.  Everyone can make a difference by making one change in their 

lives(#makeonechange) 

 

GREEN WEEK 2021 
1st – 10th October 2021 is the first Lymington and Pennington 

Green Week – a week to celebrate environmental 

achievements, inform people about climate change, the state 

of nature, and encourage everyone to live sustainably. 

 

For more information see: Lymington and Pennington Green 

Week | Lymington, News, Whats On, Tourist Information 

 

Let’s make it Green Activity Week at Hill House School! 

 

 Make a logo for our upcoming Green Dragons’ Den 

Make and display green hearts to show you care  

Take a walk in the forest and enjoy some fresh air 

Hang a bird feeder or make a bird seed cake 

Recycle – reuse – repurpose something in your home. 

http://www.bioregional.com/oneplanetliving
https://www.oneplanet.com/futuremakers/Cambian_CareTech_Hill_House_School/plans/Hill_House_School
https://www.make-one-change.com/
https://www.lymington.com/event/lymington-and-pennington-green-week
https://www.lymington.com/event/lymington-and-pennington-green-week
https://www.rspb.org.uk/fun-and-learning/for-kids/games-and-activities/activities/make-a-speedy-bird-cake/

